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Hello Everyone!

Our 7th team just completed their assignment at Bingle Bible Camp which is south of Fair-
banks, Alaska.  They are a father/son team and I would love for you to see their photos. CLICK 
HERE to see what they did. I love to see boys working with their dads. 10 years ago our sons, 
Alex and Ryan, served with me on several teams. Now they are both in ministries of their own.

I am now in a new season of casting vision for our next big project - transforming our house at 
our base into a useable home for the coming years. It is currently in disrepair and needs a lot of 
attention. 

In this photo, Bob Neuenschwan-
der is going over plans with Carl 
Ginder and I are discussing how 
we will transform this house into 
a home. I believe it is a good plan. 
Bob and his wife, Angie, are leaving 
for Alaska on Monday, the 11th and 
will be driving our new minibus to 
the ferry in Washington state and 
then going to work at our base for 
few days till their next team arrives. 
During that time, Bob will be deter-
mining in more detail how to initiate 
the plans for the house. He will be 
also giving a more thorough estimate 
on cost of each phase of the project. 
I will be making a video showing in 
detail what needs to happen there. 

Please pray for our leaders as 
we all have to make important decisions regarding how to build our missions base during these 
times of high inflation.  We have to raise a significant amount of money in the coming year for 
building materials.  It is very important for us to complete this home.  Doing this will allow us 
to take our missions base to a fulltime operating facility. CLICK HERE to read more.

We will continue to cast vision for growth in spite of the condition of our economy.  We do not 
believe that God wants us to “shrink back” into fear or unbelief.  Even when we see the storm 
on the sea, we still need to step out of the boat like Peter did!  We have seen Him provide 
in miraculous ways in the past.  Thank you for supporting my wife and I in this important ministry. 
We could not do our job of organizing all of this if we did not raise financial support from people 
like you helping us.  We would appreciate your prayer and support.  Thank you so much!

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email:  tomdenlinger@comcast.net
Make any checks payable to:    LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777   Mount Joy, PA   17552
To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, CLICK HERE.
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